Good Evening,

Today we were advised by the IWF that they have scheduled the Senior World Championships for December 7-17, 2021.  Though they have not confirmed the location, we are fairly certain it will be in Tashkent, Uzbekistan.  

Preliminary entries are due on September 7th.  This means that any interested athlete and/or coach must submit their interest by September 6th at 4pm eastern time to ensure we can get all the submissions completed in the IWF system.  Once competition regulations are received a proper memo will be developed and circulated.  

To express interest in participating in this event please send an email to Deanne Friesen confirming your interest before 4pm on September 6th.  A non-refundable administration fee of $100 is also required as part of your submission.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

In addition to meeting the National Team Selection Criteria the following is required for athletes to be eligible to compete:
1. In accordance with article 5.5.16 of the IWF Anti-Doping Rules 2021 whereabouts information of the athletes shall be submitted at a minimum of three (3) months prior to the IWF World Championships.
1. Athletes who wish to compete at the IWF World Championships shall submit their whereabouts information for the period outlined above at the latest on 
07 SEPTEMBER 2021.
1. ADAMS Deadline for Q3 2021 in regards to the IWF World Championships:
07 September 2021
1. ADAMS Deadline for Q4 2021 in regards to the IWF World Championships:
30 September 2021

An Athlete who does not comply with these provisions is not eligible to compete at the IWF Event.

French to follow
